
NOTICE OF CLOSE OF REGISTRATION TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF THE CITY 
OF ROCKWOOD 

WAYNE COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
 
To the Qualified Electors of the City of Rockwood: 
 
Please take notice that a Presidential Election will be held on Tuesday, November 5th, 2024. 
 
Please take notice that any qualified elector of the City of Rockwood who is not already registered, may 
register to vote at the office of the City Clerk of the City of Rockwood, the office of the County Clerk, a 
Secretary of State Branch office, or other designated state agency. Voters who are already registered 
may update their registration www.expressSOS.com 
 
The last day to register in any manner other than in-person with the local clerk is Monday, October 21, 
2024. 
 
After October 21, 2024, through 8:00 PM November 5, 2024, anyone who qualifies as an elector may 
register to vote in person with proof of residency (MCL 168.492) at the City of Rockwood Clerk’s Office, 
located at 32409 Fort Rd, Rockwood, MI 48173 at the following times: 
 
 Regular Business Hours: Monday through Thursday 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 
 Saturday, November 2nd from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
 Sunday, November 3rd from 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
 Election Day, Tuesday, November 5, 2024, from 7:00 AM to 8:00 PM 
 

 

 

City Clerk, 
Colleen Oney 
 
 
 

ABSENTEE BALLOTS ARE AVAILABLE 
 
The deadline for obtaining absentee voter ballots for the Presidential Election to be held on 
Tuesday, November 5th, 2024, The City Clerk's office will be open from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 
p.m. on Saturday, November 2nd, 2024, and Sunday, November 3rd, 2024, for the above 
purpose. Persons qualified to vote absentee in the election may vote in person in the City 
Clerk's office up to 4:00 p.m. on Monday, November 4th, 2024. The City Clerk's office is in the 
Rockwood Municipal Building, 32409 Fort Road, Rockwood, MI. 48173. For More Information 
please call: 734-379-9496. 
 
 
City Clerk, 
Colleen Oney 

http://www.expresssos.com/

